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PORTER HADYDEN BODILY INJURY TRUST REVISES FILING FEE 

On 12/9/2011, The Porter Hayden Bodily Injury Trust (the Trust) adopted a procedure 

(the Procedure) to recover costs to the Trust’s finances’ from certain claim filing methods.  

Effectively immediately the Procedure has been revised to make it simpler and to reduce up-front 

costs for filers.  For reasons previously stated while at the same time simplifying the Procedure 

and reducing up-front costs, effective immediately all claims filed by counsel against the Trust 

will pay a $1 Filing Fee.  The Filing Fee will be refunded for each claim which the Trust pays.  

Additional details are posted at the Trust’s web site, http://www.porterhaydentrust.com. 
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